September 18, 2013

Attention:

Hamilton Police Services Board

Mayor and Members of City Council

Given the experiences of the past few years with tasers, especially the incident involving the tasering of an 80-year-old woman in Halton, resulting in her breaking a hip, we feel that all police officers should NOT be authorized to carry tasers.

My son is a police officer with the Calgary police.

Marilyn and Darvin Dolyniuk

Jake a moral Stand of Don't just Cap out by Saying that the police Can pay for them a